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Board Report for December 2024 - Report aligned to 2024-25 Goals

e During November’s professional development staff from kindergarten through 3rd
grade, as well as special education staff, was trained in how to administer the
AIMSWeb assessments as mandated by Act 20. In addition, teams continued
working with Paula Moore from CESA 11 on math essential standards, “I can”
statements and some worked on identifying essential vocabulary.

e Our PBIS Committee has been very busy. The penny drive raised more than double
what last year’s penny drive raised. The committee also had members reteach bus
expectations to our students on the school buses. Clarity of what is expected for
recess clothing given the temperature outside was developed. They organized staff
dress up days that include a mismatched shoe day, a drink out of anything but a
cup, ugly sweater day, along with a school wide pajama day. The committee also
determined when classroom Christmas parties and other related activities would
take place during the week before Christmas break.

e On December 11th some district administrators and staff from both TCE and the
middle school reviewed four math curriculum resource options as part of the math
curriculum adoption process. The team will meet again on January 23rd.
Representatives from two of the publishers will be presenting either in person or via

Zoom to provide more insight into what each curriculum offers.
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The mission of the Boyceville Community School District, in partnership with family and community, is to provide a high-quality education in which students gain respect for
themselves, others and their surroundings and develop a desire for excellence while learning the skills to become contributing members of a global society.



